
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Information requested from 
Members by 1 June 2016 
 

 
 
 
 
 
1. The Executive Director presents his compliments and informs Members that the 
Secretariat is currently preparing a study on the determinants of the current coffee price level 
and its impact on the coffee growers’ economic sustainability. Members are requested to 
provide information on the following topics: 
 
• Cost of production: Exporting Members are requested to send estimates for the costs 

of production in their countries for each coffee year from 2006/07 to 2015/16, using 
the template (Excel file) attached to this document. 

• Per hectare yields: Exporting Members are requested to send estimates of yields in 
their respective countries for each coffee year from 2006/07 to 2015/16, using the 
template (Excel file) attached to this document. 
 

2. It would be appreciated if this information could be received no later than 1 June 2016 
so that the study can be prepared for consideration by the Council at its 117th Session from 
19 to 23 September 2016. 
 
3. Please do not hesitate to contact the Head of Operations, Ms Marcela Urueña, if you 
have any questions. 
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